
The Auburn Band Parents Association is a 501(C)(3) non-profit 
organization that actively works with the schools and the band directors to 
provide the best band experience possible for our children. Each year the 
ABPA raises funds for East Samford School, Auburn Junior High School, 
and Auburn High School to meet as many of the directors' requests as 
possible. 
 


